OFFICE OF THE
WASHOE COUNTY TREASURER

August 22, 2025

Trenton D Ross

Deputy District Attorney

Washoe County District Attorney’s Office
P O Box 11130

Reno NV 89520

RE:  List of Uncollectible Accounts for Presentation to the Board of County
Commissioners (NRS 361.725)

Dear Trenton,

Attached please find the list of accounts that we consider uncollectible and request
approval to delete from the tax rolls for the fiscal years indicated. Please note that
each account has been assigned one or more criteria codes to help explain why the
account is considered uncollectible. A list of the criteria codes and their specific
meanings is included.

This is our write-off for September 2025 and totals $145,700.78 from 2019 to
2023.

Once reviewed, please forward your letter of approval To Cathy Hill, Comptroller,
with a copy to me as well. The Comptroller’s office will draft a staff report for
presentation to the BCC and I will let you know what date we set for their approval
should you wish to attend.

Please contact me with any questions you may have. I'd like to get this off to the

BCC as soon as possible.

Regards,

e

Linda Jacobs
Chief Deputy Treasurer

Attachments
ADMINISTRATION COMPLEX PO BOX 30039 PHONE (775) 328-2510
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